COVID-19 Masking Requirements

As of April 4™, 2022 masking requirements will be determined by individual instructors. Students
enrolled in a program, in which the instructor requires masking to participate, must adhere. Please view
the Additional Information section of each program to familiarize themselves with the instructor’s
masking requirements. Silvermine Art Center will continue to require masking in all common areas,
including shared hallways and restrooms.

If an instructor allows for a masking-optional atmosphere, students should consider CDC guidance,
which recommends that masks be worn while indoors in an area with a high COVID-19 Community
Level, when making the decision to mask or unmask.



https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/covid-by-county.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/covid-by-county.html

